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FY 2018-2019 CIP Budget - Proposed 
 

City Bridge Maintenance Repairs 

 

 
DESCRIPTION 
Design and construct bridge repairs 
recommended in the Caltrans Bridge Report 
along with additional improvements to 
prolong the useful life of the bridges. 
 
Locations: 
Stevens Creek Blvd., Homestead Rd and 
McClellan Rd. at Stevens Creek 
 
Stevens Creek Blvd., Miller Ave. and 
Tantau Ave. at Calabazas Creek 
 
 
 

 
Budget Unit:   270-90-960  Priority: 1 
Estimated Project Costs: $700,000  Locations: Various See Description 
Requesting Dept.:  Public Works 
 
PROJECT JUSTIFICATION 
The City of Cupertino owns and maintains a total of seven vehicular bridges.  Caltrans inspects 
these bridges and prepares a biennial report detailing the recommended repairs.  Six of the 
seven bridges require rehabilitation.  The required minor rehabilitation includes the repairs as 
recommended in the Caltrans Bridge Report as well as additional work to prolong the life and 
use of the bridges.  Approximately 88% of the project costs are eligible for Federal 
reimbursement through Caltrans’ Bridge Preventive Maintenance Program (BPMP).  
 
OPERATING BUDGET IMPACTS: 
There are no anticipated impacts to the Operating Budget. 
 

FUNDING SOURCE 
 
FUNDING SOURCE 

 
PRIOR YEARS 

Transportation Fund 700,000 

Subtotal 700,000 
 




